
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/24/2010 1:49:29 PM
To: mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:

Mike - FYI. Fish and Game letter on Manzana. Very positive.

Also - Sara and I will be in Sea Ranch over Thanksgiving. We'd be happy to have you and Carol over for drinks 
or dinner if you are free. I've got plenty of great wine to drink.

---- Original Message-----
From: Ross-leech, Diane
Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2010 1:44 PM
To: Wan, Fong; Cherry, Brian K; Bell, Des; Manheim, William (Law); Kline, Steven L. 
Cc: Pulling, Wendy; Allen, Meredith; Battey, Jayne; Kraska, David (Law)

Bill:

Attached is the final CDFG letter that was sent to the CPUC yesterday to clarify the intent of their October 26 
letter.

Happy Thanksgiving all!

Diane

Sent using BlackBerry
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